
 

BATS BZX Exchange Fee Schedule Update Effective September 
1, 2015 
Overview  
 
Effective Tuesday, September 1, 2015, BATS will introduce the following pricing change on the BZX 
Exchange (BZX) pending filing with the SEC. 
  
New Tape B Volume Tier 

 A volume tier will be added and Members who add at least 0.08% of TCV in Tape B securities will 
receive an additional $0.0007 rebate per share when adding liquidity in Tape B securities. 
 

More Information 

Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.  We appreciate your 
continued support of BATS and look forward to earning more of your business. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 
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